
     Basic Rights to privacy and THE RIGHT TO KEEP AND BEAR ARMS.  

 

     I believe Senate Bill 941 is nothing but another sneak attack by the anti gun extremist army 

lead By M. Bloomberg and B. Obama. Please don't be misled by these lies and 

innuendos.  This is nothing but another shot at chipping away at my constitutional rights. 

They shoved a bill through in Colorado and Washington State. I recommend the if you vote 

"yes" there is a good chance you will be out of a job at the next election. I will not vote for 

anyone that votes in favor of passing this bill or any bill that tries to change my Constitutional 

Rights, and will make sure to persuade my family and friends do the same.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration! 

 

Respectfully and Sincerely: Brent A Wessels, 1315 E 2nd St, Newberg, OR. 97132-3212 / (503) 

593-5798 

 


